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The Crown of Maine

January 6, 2021

In light of the significant increase in exposures and potential exposures in the Mars Hill area earlier
this week, I have made the decision to close the lobby of the Mars Hill Town Office effective at
4:30 PM on Wednesday, January 6, 2021 until 9:00 AM on Tuesday morning, January 19, 2021.
This closure will be evaluated at that time.

We are going to go back to conducting business via telephone, emails, and use of the drop box and
the Mars Hill Post Office. People wishing to renew existing registrations can utilize Rapid
Renewal to do so, if they do not wish to do so by telephone or email.

People wishing to register new vehicles or renew expired registrations can do so over the phone,

following receipt of appropriate and necessary documentation and your registration will be mailed
to you.

People wishing to pay their property taxes can mail them in, or use the drop box. Please be aware
that any payment dropped off in the drop box after Friday, January 15, or mailed to us with a
postmark later than January 15 will have started to accumulate interest. Please call us before to
determine what that interest would be on the day you wish to make your payment. We would

appreciate it if you would attach your phone number so that we may call you if indeed interest is
due.

This is the same method we utilized in late spring before we opened the lobby to appointments. It
worked reasonable well then, and can do so again at this time.

My  email address is manager@marshillto.com. Kelly’s email address is
kgarrison@marshillto.com, and Anne’s email address is amcquade@marshillto.com

Please feel free to contact me should you have any further question on this matter.

Sincerely,
David D. Cyr
Town Manager

37 Main Street (207) 425-3731 - (207) 429-8421
F.O. Box 449 FAX (207) 429-8420
Mars Hill, ME 04758-0449 E-mail: manager@marshillto.com
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